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Statement from House Republican Leader Christine Drazan 
 

SALEM, Ore. – Today, House Republican Leader Christine Drazan (R-Canby) released 
the following statement:  
 
“The House Republican Caucus broadly agrees with the funding priorities identified in 
yesterday’s press release from Speaker Kotek and President Courtney. House 
Republicans will provide a quorum and the rules suspensions necessary to pass these 
funding priorities on Sunday, March 8th, before the legislature is constitutionally 
required to adjourn.” 
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